


Baptism 
Call the Office to schedule an appointment for a 

Baptism interview as soon as practicable. 
+++++++++ 

Matrimony  
Arrangements for marriage must be made as soon 
as possible but not fewer than 18 months prior to 

the intended wedding date. 
+++++++++ 

Confession/Reconciliation 
Every Saturday: 4:00 - 4:45pm in the church  

or call for an appointment. 
+++++++++ 

Anointing of the Sick 
For those facing surgery or with major disorders, 

should call the Office. 
+++++++++ 

Becoming a Catholic 
For adults, teens, or children over age 7 who are 

interested in becoming Catholic or completing their 
Sacraments of Initiation (Baptism, Confirmation) 

 

Pastoral Council 
Lee Abseck   Ralph Fiorillo  
Mary Ellen McEntee           James Nevins  
Maria Russello-Chetti  Lucy Sanchez  
Kathleen Scheid  Concetta Whelan 
 

Finance Council 
Richard Korcz (Trustee)        Joseph Salzone 
Leonardo LoCricchio     Debra Nicosia     
Robert Scharf (Trustee)     Thomas Villella 

Our Parish Communion 

We Need Help                                          
The Altar Society cares for the altar lin-
ens used at Mass. We still need help. If 
you can help, please call the Parish Of-
fice at:  631-587-5185  or email : galet-

wohig@ourladyofgrace.net. 

Memorial Opportunities                        
Remember or Honor Loved Ones 

 

Sanctuary Lamp: $10     Rose for Life: $10     
Bread and Wine: $25 each                             
Prayer Garden Paver: $75 

 

You can also donate to our Altar Fund;       
cards available in Office. Call: 631-587-5185. 

Mass Intentions 
Unannounced Mass Intentions:                   

Offered almost immediately and do not ap-
pear in the bulletin and are not announced at 

Mass.  Come to the Office. Cost: $20 

Multiple Mass Intentions:                  
Offered weekly alternating with the Saturday, 

5:00 pm Mass and Sunday, 8:00 am Mass.  

Memorials for Week of March 21, 2021  
 

Rose for Life                                                     
In Memory of Francine Mastrangelo 

 

Sanctuary Lamp                                                       
In Memory of Maria Lourdes Cardonetti 

 

Bread and Wine 
All Souls’ in Purgatory 

ANGEL CARE  
We service West Babylon District children.        

Mornings: 7am - 9am; $11 for 1st child; $10 each  
additional. Afternoon children bused from schools 

$13 for 1st child and $12 each additional.                 
Call 631-893-6564                                         

or email pstanley@ourladyofgrace.net. 

Low Gluten Hosts 
For those who cannot receive the normal hosts. 
Our sacristans, Anthony or Fran, are happy to 

accommodate. 

DAY CARE 
We can help you with your childcare needs. We 
have availability for all age groups & offer tours 
after 6:00 PM on weekdays & on Saturday morn-
ings. Please call (631) 422-4681. We also have em-
ployment positions available; send resumes to day-
care@ourladyofgrace.net.  

Pennies Make a Difference!  
Take them to the Faith Formation Office mail 
slot, the Parish Office, or in the Sunday collec-

tion (marked “Faith Formation”). Total to 
date: $297. Thanks to all who have donated. 



For Your Reflection 

Thuggery is Chic 
 By William Donohue; “Catalyst”, Journal of the Catholic League, Jan.- Feb. 2021 
 

The year 2020 will be remembered for many things, most of which are not worth celebrating. Of all 
the ugly events that happened, the non-stop protests that followed the death of George Floyd also resulted 
in innocent people killed, police officers assaulted, buildings burned, all made worse with mayors and   
governors allowing the violence. The violence against Catholic institutions was particularly great. In May, 
BLM supporters spray-painted obscenities on the exterior wall of St. Patrick’s Cathedral in New York.  
Statues of St. Junipero Serra were toppled by activists, especially in California. This went on for several 
months. In June, the Catholic Basilica of St. Mary in Minneapolis was set on fire. Catholic churches near 
the University of Mississippi were vandalized. The Cathedral Basilica of the Immaculate Conception in 
Denver was also vandalized. Windows were smashed in Dallas at the St. Jude Chapel and at the Cathedral 
of the Assumption in Louisville. Swastikas and anti-Catholic scribbling was found on the graves of        
Dominican friars on the campus of Providence College. 
 In July, a statue of Our Blessed Mother was set on fire in Boston and another statue of the Virgin 
Mary was vandalized in Queens. In Ocala, Florida, a man crashed his minivan into a Catholic church while 
parishioners gathered for Mass. He then poured gasoline into the church and set the church ablaze. San   
Gabriel Mission Church in Los Angeles was also set on fire, destroying parts of the 249-year-old structure. 
Vandals were charged with a hate crime after they disfigured San Jose Mission church in Fremont, Califor-
nia. Also in July, a statue of Jesus was vandalized in Sacred Heart Catholic School in Gallup, New Mexico. 
A statue of Jesus was beheaded at Good Shepherd Catholic church in South Florida. “Satanic” and 
“anarchist” symbols were found on the door of St. Joseph's Church in New Haven. In August, Bibles were 
burned in Portland. 
 Even worse are those who justify the violence. Robin D.G. Kelley, a historian at UCLA, and R.H. 
Lossin, whose Ph.D. in Communications is from Columbia, both wrote lengthy defenses last June about the 
violent Antifa and BLM mobs. Kelley wrote in the New York Times that because “we are in the worst   
economic downturn since the Great Depression, looting should not surprise anyone.”  But the looters stole 
toasters, not bread. They also stole pricey sneakers and jewelry, neither of which is edible. Lossin wrote in 
the pages of the Nation, “Property destruction is not synonymous with the violence that is being protested. 
Plate-glass windows don’t bleed.”  Neither does her laptop. But she would object if a sledgehammer were 
taken to it. 

Respect Life: RoeBots 
 

RoeBots are those who blindly defend Roe v. Wade, saying that what others believe about abortion 
is irrelevant. All that matters is what the woman believes. If she doesn’t think abortion is wrong, then it  
isn’t wrong and no one has the right to tell her she can’t have one. In other words, it doesn’t matter whether 
abortion is murder or not, as long as the person who wants one says it isn’t murder. By that logic, the Ku 
Klux Klan should be allowed to legally kill African-Americans as long as they claim to believe that black 
people are not really human beings. The problem is that the law does not allow individuals to create their 
own artificial realities just so they can justify whatever it is they want to do. A rapist might contend that he 
does not cause his victims any real harm, he might even believe that women enjoy being raped. But we do 
not base our laws on this guy’s perverted and self-serving alternate reality. Instead, we tell him that what he 
believes about rape is irrelevant; all that matters is what the truth is. So yes, since women are the ones who 
get pregnant, it is only logical that they will have superior insights into the realities of being pregnant. But 
that does not make them immune to the laws of biology any more than it makes sky divers immune to the 
laws of gravity. 
 The fundamental question is whether abortion takes the life of a living human being, and modern 
technology along with advances in medical science have provided the answer. Today, the humanity of the 
unborn child is both observable and undeniable, regardless of what the mother of that human being may or 
may not believe. But the abortion lobby keeps pushing this moronic idea that if one woman is 10-weeks 
pregnant and believes she is carrying a child, and another woman is 10-weeks pregnant and believes she is 
carrying an inert and unrecognizable blob of tissue, they are both right. Of course, this is physically impos-
sible, but that reality is ignored because it keeps the cash registers ringing down at the abortion clinic. 
 

(LifeDynamics.com; ProLife Voice; Dec. 2020) 



Worship This Week 

Thurs.  The Annunciation Of The Lord 

Mar. 25 Is 7:10-14,8-10 / Heb 10:4-10 / Lk 1:26-38 

8:00am Maria & John Chao, Maria & Enrique   
Cheng 

9:00am Alexander DiGiacomo, Sr. 

Fri. Lenten Weekday 

Mar. 26 Jer 20:10-13 / Jn 10:31-42 

8:00am Francesco DelVecchio 

9:00am Vincent Bello 

Sat. Lenten Weekday 

Mar. 27 Ez 37:21-28 / Jn 11:45-56 

8:00am Stephen J. Kish (5th Anniversary), Krystyna 
Kazanowicz 

5:00pm Helen Cavanaugh 

Sunday     
Mar. 28 

Palm Sunday Of The Passion Of The Lord 
Mk 11:1-10 / Is 50:4-7 / Phil 2:6-11 /          

Mk 14:1—15:47 
8:00am  

10:00am  People of the Parish 

12:00pm  Franca Carcone 

Mon. Lenten Weekday 

Mar. 22 Dn 13:1-9,15-17,19-30,33-62 / Jn 8:1-11 
8:00am James P. Gerold 

9:00am Joseph DiBartolo 

Tues.  St. Turibius of Mogrovejo 

Mar. 23 Nm 21:4-9 / Jn 8:21-30 

8:00am Sundstrom Family, Living & Deceased 

9:00am Domenico & Maria Coluccio 

Wed.  Lenten Weekday 

Mar. 24 Dn 3:14-20,91-92,95 / Jn 8:31-42 

8:00am  

9:00am Gerry Keller (B’day) 

Mass Intentions 
Many Masses are available for intentions. 

Please contact the Office. 

Pray for our Recent Deceased 
Diane De Maria, Patricia J. Barbara 

7-Week Lenten Retreat 
A 7-week Lenten retreat with Chris Stefanick and 
bishops from around the nation (including Bishop 
Barres) has begun. Watch “The Search” on the 
Catholic Faith Network (CFNTV) or on FORMED 
and experience a Lent like no other. If your faith is 
solid, “The Search” will help you to deepen it. If 
you feel unsure, it’s for you too. If you’re worried 
about your kids or grandkids, it’s a great series to 
share with them! Each week Chris helps you dive 
deeper into how to use it in small groups during his 
LIVE show, “The Life Y ou Were Made For.” Go 
to the link below to get notified each week when 
the show is live and join us for a most meaningful 
Lent! It’s FREE to be part of the audience, begin-
ning Thursday at 8 pm ET. https://
reallifecatholic.com/live/ 

Mass Book Opening 
The Mass book has opened for July 1, 
2021 - June 30, 2022. Come to the office 
to memoralize a Mass for your loved 
ones. Office hours: Monday - Friday: 9am 
to 5pm, Saturday: 3pm - 6pm, Sunday: 
9am to 12pm. 

Adult Confirmation Classes 
Adult Confirmation Classes will be up and coming 

for those who have  been Baptized. The 
dates for the classes are: 4/7; 4/14; 
4/21; 4/28; 5/5; 5/12; 5/19.  Please call 
the Parish Office at 631-587-5185 or 
email: parish@ourladyofgrace.net. 
Please remember that you must register 

ahead of time by leaving your name and phone 
number.  



Parish Social Ministry 

Join our 2021       
Lenten Prayer and Fasting Campaign! 

40 Days for Life takes place in our  Diocese from 
February 17 to March 28. It is 40 peaceful days of 

prayer, fasting and vigil at abortion facilities with ed-
ucational outreach & the goal to protect mothers & 

their unborn children from abortion. More than 
18,000 unborn children have been saved during 40 
Days for Life campaigns. For the campaign in our 
area & sign up for hours: Contact Leader in West 

Islip: Paul Arena (516) 848- 1562; or 
paul.arena29@yahoo. com
40daysforlife.com/westislip  

Stations of the Cross 
Every Friday during Lent after the 9:00am 
Mass & again at 7:00pm. Deepen your 
spirituality over these next several Fridays 
until March 26. Deacon Ricardo will lead the 
7:00pm Stations. 

Fratelli Tutti - Part 19 
When part of society exploits all the world has to 
offer, acting as if the poor did not exist, there will be 
consequences. Ignoring the existence and rights of 
others will erupt in violence, often when least ex-
pected. Liberty, equality and fraternity remain lofty 
ideals unless they apply to everyone. Encounter can-
not take place only between the holders of power. 
Genuine social encounter calls for dialogue that en-
gages the culture shared by the majority of the pop-
ulation. It often happens that good ideas are not ac-
cepted by the poorer society because they are pre-
sented in a cultural garb that is not theirs and which 
they cannot identify. A realistic and inclusive social 
covenant must be a “cultural covenant” respects and 
acknowledges the different worldviews, cultures and 
lifestyles in society. 

Project Warmth closes on March 31 
No applications will be accepted after 5:00 pm that 
day. Project Warmth has waived the requirement 
to exhaust the emergency HEAP benefit. You can 
apply regardless of your HEAP benefit status. Call 
PSM office at 631-661-9354 to apply. 

Town of Babylon COVID-19  
Rental Assistance Program 

Designed to assist residents struggling to pay their 
rent due to COVID. Fill out the initial inquiry and 
be entered into a lottery to receive an application. 
Call 1-800-375-1014. 

Displaced Homemaker Program 
For Suffolk residents who are widowed, divorced, 
separated and unemployed or underemployed and 
are struggling. Services no cost: Counseling Refer-
rals, Career Preparation, Computer Classes & Tuto-
rials, Vocational Education Classroom Training Job 
Fairs/On-Site Recruitments and Access to comput-
ers/internet, job listings, etc.  Call 631-853-6540. 

Zoom Bereavement Group 
For participants who have had the loss of a spouse. 
Certified facilitator. Runs 6-8 weeks on Thursdays 
from 2:30 – 4:00 pm. To register e-mail Eliza-
beth.Schwind@chsli.org  

Worldwide Marriage Encounter has gone 
“Virtual”! 

To support married couples during social distanc-
ing, Worldwide Marriage Encounter is sponsoring 
virtual experiences. Some on weekends and some 
span multiple weeks. Couples will explore their 
personality styles, improve listening and communi-
cation skills, understand God’s plan for marriage, 
and learn to keep their relationship a priority. Reg-
istration is limited; $100 application fee. For infor-
mation or to apply, call 718-344-3700 or visit 
https://wwmenyli.org/. 



Faith Formation  

Be a Winner and Support Our Calendar Raffle -  $25 ticket lasts 6 months.  
3/15/21 3/16/21 3/17/21 3/18/21 3/19/21 3/20/21 3/21/21 

69 281 378 487 30 477 700 

Children’s Faith Formation - Virtual options available; call 631-661-9353  

“WE SHARE” is a Win-Win. 
Please prayerfully consider “WE SHARE” for your contributions. 

WE SHARE helps us budget and gives you piece of mind that                       
your contributions to OLOG are automatic each month. 

 

According to Reuters News Agency: 
The majority of Americans (53% and growing) pay bills electronically and have moved away 
from cash or writing checks. This has accelerated with online shopping. Due to the pan-
demic, people are also avoiding handling money and paper. Other reasons: electronic bill 
payments are faster, more convenient with debits directly from their bank accounts, offer 
more protection against theft, fraud, counterfeiting, are more environmentally friendly, and 
offer peace of mind. WE SHARE distributes acknowledgement cards for those who attend 
Mass yet feel awkward letting the collection basket pass without putting something in it. 
 

WE SHARE has been servicing Catholic dioceses and other faiths since the 1990s. Apart 
from the weekly collection, online donations can also be done for special appeals, such as 
for disasters. During this pandemic and also with inclement weather, many churchgoers 
stay at home and our parish suffers financial loss. Nationwide, parishioners miss an aver-
age of 10 services a year at their home parish. 
Not only do direct debit and credit card payments mean more consistent giving, collections 
increase an average of 10-30%. Please remember: Your donation is not a business transac-
tion, but a personal gesture of stewardship towards your faith community. 

For more information or to enroll, contact Gale at 631-587-5185. 

The Sacred Music Society is an initiative to support the Music Ministry here at Our 
Lady of Grace. With the generosity of our patrons, we are able to continue to offer 
beautiful music for our liturgies and concerts and special programs throughout the 
year. We take this time to thank all of our donors to date for their generosity.  

Saint Cecilia (350 or more 

♦ Csorba Family, in memory of George F.C. 
Doeschner & Annette Doeschner 

Cantor’s Circle ($100 to $199) 

♦ Christine & Mike Jordan, 
 In memory of Bob & Eleanor Deacon 
♦ Jordan Family 
♦ Longo & Lewis Families 
 In memory of Barbarann Longo 
♦ Camille Durante, in memory of Ron Durante 
♦ Anonymous #1 
♦ Anonymous #2 

Schola Cantorum $200 to $349 

♦ Anonymous 

Psalmist’s Platform ($50 to $99) 

♦ Melany Abrahamsen, in honor of the Busso Family 
♦ Anonymous 

Chorister’s Guild ($25 to $49) 

♦ Maria Maxwell, in memory of Edward Maxwell, Jr. 
♦ Manzi Family, in memory of Gwendolyn Manzi 
♦ Kerkovich & Ebner Families, in honor of Gary 

Hagerman 

Angelic chorus (up to $24) 


